HUSKER BASS CLUB MINUTES

The May 2022 meeting of the Husker Bass Club was called to order by Bill Meyer at 7:30 p.m. Tim Gleason read the minutes of the April 2022 meeting and they were approved. Dick Brokke gave the Treasurer's report noting that we have \$45.00 in petty cash, \$2,766.50 in checking, \$9.00 tournament fees owed, and \$51.00 prepaid tournament fees

Bill Meyer handed out medals for the Bull Shoals tournament held in April.

Third Place	Kenny Rowe	Lizards
Second Place	Bill Meyer	Trick worms
First Place	Trent Reimer	Red wacky worms
Big Bass 20"	Trent Reimer	Swim jig

For those of you who are wondering; Tim Gleason got fourth place, but apparently there is no medal awarded for fourth place.

Team challenge results are that Team Reimer with 18.3 lbs. beat Team Gleason with 6.2 lbs.

Those currently planning on going to the Roy/Clear tournament in May are:

Gleason/Bramer Jay/Josten Reimer/Steffen Evans/Rowe

Les Steffen reported that John Holzapfel is no longer a club member as he is moving to Florida.

The meeting adjourned at 7:54.